
Jennifer Summers <summers.eng.collective@gmail.com>

Kents Sub
Burton,Steven <sburton@co.weber.ut.us> Tue, Mar 29, 2022 at 10:23 AM
To: Jennifer Summers <summers.eng.collective@gmail.com>
Cc: "Borchert,Marta" <mborchert@co.weber.ut.us>

Jenn,

 

Thanks for sending this. This email can act is your road connectivity plan.

 

Here are my comments regarding the proposed road. The subdivision ordinance requires new street blocks to
be created between 500 to 800 feet, so rather than seeing a cul-de-sac, we may want that road to extend to the
north. We will look at this in more detail once the application is submitted and provide you with feedback on that
within two weeks.

 

Thanks,

Steve

 

From: Jennifer Summers <summers.eng.collective@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2022 8:17 AM 
To: Burton,Steven <sburton@co.weber.ut.us> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: Kents Sub

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside Weber County. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you know the sender and are expecting the link or attachment. Think Before You Click!

 

 

Get BlueMail for Android

On Mar 28, 2022, at 12:50 PM, Ernest D Rowley <ernest@landmarksurveyutah.com> wrote:

I see that I forgot to get addresses on the plat.  I have named the cul-de-sac and put addresses on the lots. 
Lot 1 already has an existing address on the house so I have put that on the lot.  If that needs to be changed
let me know.
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